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MEMORANDUM 

 
To: Aaron Dekeyzer, Chair, Sandy City Council 
 Sandy Council members  
 
Copy: Dustin Fratto 

Mayor Monica Zoltanski 
Shane Pace 

 
From: Tom Ward  
 
Date: March 5, 2025 
 
Re: Public Utilities Advisory Board Vacancy Appointment 

 
 
This memorandum is to recommend that the Council appoint Danny Schoenfeld to 
serve on the Public Utilities Advisory Board (PUAB). Danny would fill the appointment 
vacated by Don Milne. 
 
Danny’s interest in Sandy Public Utilities is evident with his attendance of nearly every 
PUAB meeting for the past 2 years. In addition, he serves on the Sandy Planning 
Commission, and sits on Utah’s Colorado River Commission.  Danny’s experience in 
water, planning, management and budget with senior roles at the State of Utah will be 
valuable at a time of change in water policy, funding, management, and water scarcity.  
 
The City Attorney’s office reviewed and confirmed the ability for Sandy residents to 
serve on both Planning Commission and PUAB.  This would continue a past practice 
that has afforded PUAB the benefit of residents with broad experience and interests. 
 

 

 

 

 

TOM WARD. P.E. 
PUBLIC UTILITIES DIRECTOR 

 
MONICA ZOLTANSKI 

MAYOR 
 

SHANE E. PACE 
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

 


